
CWL Diocesan Communications Communique #4 – August 2018 
 
 
To:   Parish Council Communication’s Chairpersons 
 
From: Lynn Jones, Regina Diocesan Communications Chair 
  
I hope you all had a wonderful summer with your friends and families and are looking to get 
back together with your CWL Family. 
 
Shari Guinta, our National Communications Chairperson, will have finished her term once 
this communication is sent out.  The CWL National website has gone through a huge 
revamp. The League has been working with a website design company on updating the look 
and navigation of the website. The website was due to be launched prior to the National 
Convention. Due to the popular use of hand held technology, an update was felt to be 
necessary so that the website would be easier to navigate and view on various devices. 
Please take advantage of these changes and plan to visit the website often. 
 
Adele Giblin, our Provincial Communications Chairperson, brought forth in her Communique 
that I thought mentioned repeating to all of you: 
 
Media Relations:  
We are asked to subscribe to at least one Catholic newspaper.  The Prairie Messenger has closed 
May 2018.  The Catholic Register newspaper can continue to provide a weekly catholic newspaper 
to the homes of The Messenger’s loyal readers.  If you had a Prairie Messenger subscription, you 
could order two free issues. To order, you can call toll free 1- 855-441-4077 Ext 404.  
 
This coming year I hope to get in touch with my counterparts in the local parishes.  If you do 
have a communication chair or someone who is filling that role within your parish, I would 
love to have their contact information so that I can reach out on a more personal basis to 
see if I can help in any way.   I have included our Provincial Communications contact 
information. provCWLcommunications@gmail.com .  Please put Regina Diocesan 
Communications Chair in Subject box. I would love to hear from each parish. 
 
This concludes my report.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


